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Online school access 

Students will not have scheduled times when they will be required to be online for whole class 
general education instruction. Lessons will be available using video tutorials for students to watch 
when convenient. 

Some teachers may schedule small group online chats to answer student questions or provide small 
group intervention, however, these will be coordinated with you as parents directly. 

If you have older students or need to use your home devices primarily for your work/online university 
classes, please take this into account when answering the survey. We are asking how many devices 
you have in your home that are available for RA student use. Feel free to reach out to me directly if 
you have questions. 

 


